
 

According to recent research, nearly 42% of kids have been bullied online, and almost 

one in four have had it happen more than once. Nine out of 10 middle school students 

have had their feelings hurt online. Therefore, it is important to talk to students and 
explain the possible dangers of bullying and cyberbullying.  



 

What is bullying and cyberbullying? What forms can cyberbullying take? How 
common is cyberbullying? These questions were all addressed during a series 

of Bullying Prevention Workshops at the Big Apple Academy. Additionally, the 
workshops focused on how to identify and prevent cyberbullying.  



 

At the Big Apple Academy, we advocate for addressing the subject of cyberbullying both within 
the educational setting and within the home environment. This approach is critical in fostering a 
secure atmosphere for our children. Giving our existence in digital era, it is imperative that our 

students acquire the skills to navigate the online world.  



 


